KAMALA D. HARRIS State of California
Attorney General DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

PUBLIC INQUIRY UNIT
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(916) 322-3360

TOLL FREE: (800) 952-5225
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(800) 735-2922

October 13, 2016

PIU: 558546
Ms. Tiffany Anderson

P.O. Box 640
Acampo, CA 95220-0640

RE: San Joaquin County Mosquito & Vector Control
Dear Ms. Tiffany Anderson:

Thank you for your correspondence to the Office of the Attorney General regarding a special district. We
always appreciate hearing from citizens on matters of public concern.

It is our general policy that local governments are primarily responsible for citizen complaints against their
employees or agencies, and that appropriate local resources should be utilized for the resolution of such
complaints.

Special districts are a form of local government established by the residents of an area to provide a service not
provided by the county or city. Special districts are primarily accountable to the voters who elect their boards of
directors and the customers who use their services.

We suggest that you first address your complaint to the board of directors and/or manager of the special
district. If this does not lead to a satisfactory resolution, we suggest that you contact your representatives on the
county Board of Supervisors and/or the City Council for assistance.

If you have evidence of criminal misconduct, you may wish to contact the local district attorney in the area
where the alleged crime occurred. The district attorney has primary responsibility for the investigation and
prosecution of alleged violations of state laws. You may also want to share this information with your county
grand jury. In California, grand juries have the authority to investigate allegations of misconduct on the part of
local agencies. ‘

Finally, if you have concerns about the legality of an action taken by a special district, or if you need
assistance in resolving a dispute with a special district, we recommend that you consult with a private attorney.

We hope that this information will be helpful. Thank you again for contacting our office.

Sincerely,
Kimbeg;%/l’%;c%d\
Public Inquiry Unit

For KAMALA D. HARRIS
Attorney General
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GENERAL FORM
COMMENTS/QUESTIONS
Kamala D. Harris
Attomey General
T Information Collection, Use and Access

Collection and Use of Personal Information. The Public Inquiry Unit of the California Department of
Justice collects the information on this form as authorized by Government Code Sections 8330, 8331,
8332, 11180, 11181, and 11182. The Unit uses this information to review your complaint. In addition, any
personal information collected by state agencies is subject to the limitations in the information Practices
Act and state policy. The Department of Justice's general privacy policy is available at:

http://oag.ca.gov/privacy-policy

Providing Personal Information Is Voluntary. You do not have to provide the personal information
requested. If you do not wish to provide personal information, such as your name, home address, or home
telephone number, you may remain anonymous. In that case, however, we may not be able to contact you
or help resolve your complaint.

Access to Your Information. You may review the comment or complaint that you submitted to the Public
Inquiry Unit as permitted by the Information Practices Act. Please note, when submitting a comment or
complaint to the Public Inquiry Unit, you should submit copies and retain your originals, as the Unit cannot
return original documents.

Possible Disclosure of Personal Information. In order to follow up on your complaint, we may need to
share the information you give us with the party you complained about or with other government agencies.
This may include sharing any personal information you gave us. The information you provide may also be
disclosed in the following circumstances:

In response to a Public Records Act Request, as allowed by the Information Practices Act;
To another government agency as required by state or federal law;
In response to a court or administrative order, a subpoena, or a search warrant.

Contact Information: For questions about a written comment or complaint that you submitted to the
Public Inquiry Unit, please fill-out and submit our online form, available at:

http:l/oag.ca.govlcontact/general-comment—question-or—complaint—form

Please specify in the "Your Comments” section the specific Public Inquiry Unit record that you are seeking.
Or you may mail your request to Public Inquiry Unit, Office of the Attorney General, P.O. Box 944255,
Sacramento, CA 94244-2550. In addition, if you are seeking records maintained by another Department of
Justice program, you should contact that program directly. '



